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RUGBY BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

QUESTION PURSUANT TO STANDING ORDER 10 
 

 COUNCIL – 19 JULY 2022 
 

QUESTION E 
 
Councillor Roodhouse to ask the Deputy Leader of the Council/Regulation and 
Safety Portfolio Holder, Councillor Poole: 
 
“Could the portfolio holder give the number of rat reports that the pest control officer has 
had to deal with over a 12-month period and if it is increasing?”  
 
Councillor Poole, Deputy Leader of the Council/Regulation and Safety Portfolio 
Holder, to reply as follows: 
 
‘The last full year was 2021/22 and we had 172 rat reports that our pest control officer 
responded to. This compares to 186 in 2020/21 and 162 in 2019/20 which suggests the 
numbers are relatively stable.’ 
 
 

 

 
 
      
  
 
 
 


